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Steven Badger Discusses Texas Reroofing
Contractor Registration Legislation with NBC and
CBS

January 28, 2019

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was recently interviewed
for two segments by the NBC and CBS affiliate stations in Dallas. Both
interviews relate to the “Reroofing Contractor Registration Statute” to be
introduced in the Texas legislature next month.

Click here to view “Proposed Bill Could Protect Texas Homeowners From
Dishonest Roofers” and here to view “Most Texas Lawmakers Won't Say If
They’re Ready To Crack Down On Roofer Fraud.”
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